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Director announcements 
 

The Company wishes to make the following announcement:  
 
The following changes have been made to the board of directors of the Company:  
 
Mr. Pieter Vink has resigned as director, effective 1 March 2024; and Mrs Cornelia W. van Binsbergen 
was appointed as a director, effective 1 March 2024.  
 
For further information in relation to the above announcement, please contact Neils Boetje, as 
follows:  
 
Neils Boetje   
Tel. +31 (0) 20 500 6000  
Email: Niels_Boetje@cargill.com  
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